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     If you have time to help you could: 

Please have your child’s white (named) PE 

kit in school at all times. Our PE days are 

Wednesday (indoor) and Thursday 

(outdoor). Your child will need trainers for 

outdoor PE. 

Please make sure your child has 2 ink 

pens (blue) and spare cartridges every day. 

Weekly spelling tests will take place on a 

Tuesday, spelling lists will be published on 

our Google Classroom as will homework. 

Homework will go on to Google Classroom 

on a Thursday, and is due in on the following 

Monday.  

Encourage your child to read daily and 

aim for two reading diary comments each 

week. (Use VIPER prompt booklet to 

improve the quality of comments and avoid 

monotony). 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

will be w/c 17th June. Please log on to TT 

Rockstars to practice regularly.  

Dear Parent, 

This half term most of your child’s learning will 

 be organised within a theme of:  

Anglo Saxons – How hard was it to 

invade Britain? 

 
Your child will be learning in particular about: 

Reading: mixed reading comprehension. 

Writing: Non-Fiction - persuasion, instruction, 

letters, diary and information texts 

Narrative - settings, characterisation, short story 

Our Maths focus will be: Fractions and Decimals, 

Money, Time, Geometry – Angles & 2D shape (Year 4). 

Year 3: Fractions, Mass, Capacity, Money 

In Science, we will be studying ‘Plants’. 

‘Rules for Living – which rules should we follow?’ in RE.   

-History: How hard was it to invade Britain? Anglo 

Saxons focus 

 

 

 
Important dates: Monday 6th May – bank holiday  
Week commencing 13th May – year 3 & 4 NFER 
test week 

 

Your child will also be concentrating on: 
Neat handwriting, presentation and correct use 

of punctuation. 

French on a Monday with Madame Lila. 

Rounders and athletics in PE. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are really looking forward to a busy and exciting half term ahead! 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Mrs. Chriscoli, Mr. Hall and Mr. O’Neill  
 


